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In this issue:
· Expo Construction Notice 


	Expo Construction Notice

This is the latest construction notice regarding the temporary closure of 30th Street at the intersection with Flower Street scheduled for this Wednesday, December 2, 2009 through Monday, December 7, 2009.
 
What: 

Temporary Street Closure for completion of Track Crossing Installation
 
When: 

Wednesday, December 2, 2009 through Monday, December 7, 2009
Extended Work Hours: 6:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m.
(No work on Sunday)
 
Where: 

30th Street will be closed at the intersection with Flower Street
 
Traffic Impacts:
· NO vehicular traffic will be allowed to cross Flower Street by use of 30th Street during this construction activity. Eastbound and westbound traffic on 30th Street will be required to turn and follow all appropriate detour signs.
· Flower Street traffic will be maintained at all times; however, traffic will not be allowed to turn left onto 30th Street from Flower Street.
· All pedestrian access will be prohibited on the east side of Flower Street. Pedestrians will be required to cross 30th Street on the west side of Flower Street.
· Flagmen and directional signage will be used to safely direct drivers around the construction zones in order to minimize the disruption to traffic.
 
Advisories:

Parking restrictions in all construction areas will be strictly enforced at all times. Please do not enter the construction work zone and obey all posted construction signs.
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